July 1, 2021

Chris Fenske Superintendent of ISD #2167
875 Barstad Road North
Cottonwood, MN 56229

Chris Fenske Superintendent of ISD #2167,

We regret that we will not be submitting a milk bid for the
2021-2022 school year.

We would, however, like to remain on the bidder’s list as
circumstances may change in the future.

Sincerely,
Dick Jensen

Regional Sales Manager
Kemps LLC.
1800-322-9566 ext. 6578
Dick.jensen@kemps.com
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Lakeview School District ISD #2167
875 Barstad Road North
Cottonwood, MN 56229

Attn: Chris Fenske

21/2022 Dairy Bid Superintendent of Schools



